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T o All CAWU members 

 

We are happy to announce that the Collective Agreement which 80% 
of the membership at Jeld-Wen voted in favour, is now signed. This 
took a lot of time and effort from your Bargaining Committee and we 
thank you for your incredible support throughout the bargaining 
process.  

Your new Collective Agreement will protect your rights at workplace, 
will increase your income and will improve your current benefit plan. 
Rest assured that CAWU will work hard to enforce the terms of the 
Collective Agreement, protect your rights and make sure your 
workplace is free of harassment.  

In Solidarity, 

CAWU Executive and Bargaining Committee 

 


